
Code TTB 
Company name Tien Bo Joint Stock Company 
Date 12/28/2023 
Subject TTB shares likely to be delisted  

 

Content: 

On December 27, 2023, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) issued a document 

announcing the possibility of delisting for the shares of Tien Bo Joint Stock Company (stock code: 

TTB) because TTB was under trading suspension and supervision status. Until now, TTB has not 

overcome above status. Accordingly, the Company seriously violated information disclosure 

obligations and effected to shareholders’ interest. 

 

 

 

 


